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Please	share	this	e-mail	with	any	neighbors	who	are	new	or	do	not	use	a	computer.			
		
The	HSW	Women’s	Club	will	meet	on	Tuesday,	January	8th	at	9:30	a.m.	in	the	Ricardo	Montalban	Room	at	the	La	Hacienda	
Center.		The	meeting	will	include	our	regular	business	meeting,	Installation	of	2019	Officers	and	an	Installation	Luncheon.		Come	
early	for	sign-ups.	
		
DUES:		Dues	are	payable	by	January	1st.		Please	see	Phyllis	Davis	who	will	be	accepting	dues	at	the	sign-in	table.	
		
UPCOMING	EVENTS:		(All	Checks	Payable	to	HSWWC)	
		
Night	Golf:		Due	to	inclement	weather	the	Night	Golf	has	been	rescheduled	for	Saturday,	January	12th	at	Saddlebrook	Executive	
Golf	Course.		We	will	meet	at	4:30	in	the	pavilion	by	the	Starter	Shack	for	a	tailgate.		Golf	will	begin	about	5:30	p.m.		Contact	Jill	
Buckley	with	any	questions	(317-910-7101).		This	event	is	full.	
		
Bingo-Ice	Cream	Social	–	See	Attached	Flyer.	
		
Strawberry	Festival	–	See	Attached	Flyer.	
		
Tampa	Bay	Downs	–	See	Attached	Flyer.	
		
HSW	Cruise	in	2020	–	See	Attached	Flyer.	
		
Prayer	Chain:		Please	keep	Terry	Lastowka	(259-0104	or	tlastowka@aol.com)	informed	when	you	are	in	need	of	prayers	for	you	or	
your	family.		If	you	would	like	to	be	added	to	the	e-mail	Prayer	Chain	please	contact	Terry.	
		
January	Birthdays:		If	you	are	celebrating	a	birthday	during	the	month	of	January	and	you	are	attending	the	meeting	contact	
Nancy	Moore	as	soon	as	possible	and	she	will	make	a	birthday	cupcake	just	for	you	(350-3731	or	nmoorerom828@comcast.net).	
		
To	Our	Shut-Ins:		Sending	a	little	sunshine	your	way	.	.	.		Hope	it	brightens	up	your	day.		Get	well	soon.	
		
		
It	has	been	my	pleasure	to	serve	as	the	President	of	the	Hacienda	S/W	Women’s	Club.		The	two	years	have	passed	quickly	and	it	
has	been	an	enjoyable	journey.		I	have	come	to	know	so	many	of	our	members	on	a	more	personal	note.		I	would	like	to	take	this	
opportunity	to	thank	my	Board,	Committee	Chairs	and	the	many	members	who	have	stepped	up	to	the	plate	when	needed.		You	
all	made	my	job	so	much	easier	and	the	Club	has	thrived	because	of	you.		Thank	you	so	much.	
		
Joanne	Phinney	
	


